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COMCAST

June 18, 2025

Mr. Joseph Rizk, Supervisor
Vienna Township

3400 W. Vienna Rd

Clio, MI 48420

Re: Repackaging of Cartoon Network
Dear Mr. Rizk:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services, we wanted to update you that Comcast will repackage the Cartoon Network to the More Sports
& Entertainment tier on August 12, 2025. The channel number will not change. We have informed
customers of this adjustment.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 517-930-6771.

Tl

Ben Miller

Director, External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
1401 E. Miller Rd.
Lansing, MI 48911



